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 Department of Mathematics 
 Hamilton College 
 Clinton, NY 13323-0273 
 29 August 2014 
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Dear Sir: 
 

Professor Jingjing Ma has already accepted my paper “Some properties of positive derivations on 
f-rings II.”  I am uploading it along with this letter. 

   Sincerely yours, 

   R. H. Redfield        
   
 

 


